
October 19, 1984

Mr» Ronald Anderson
5243 Verdun Avenue
Los Angeles, CA 90043

Dear Mr. Anderson:

Thank you for your recent letter and your kind words
regarding our work on anti-apartheid legislation in the
98th Congress. Although much work remains to be done, we
are pleased with our not insignificant accomplishments
during this legislative session*

In response to your request for information on
organizations actively U.S. poXi^^
towards Africa and, specifically, South Africa, might I
suggest that you contact Mr* Howard Manning, Manning and
Hart-Nibbrig, 4929 Wilsfaire Boulevard, Suite 1020,
Los Angeles, California 90010* His telephone number is
213-934-8014. Mr, Manning is the local contact for the
national organization, Trans Africa, which is the Black
American lobby for Africa and the Caribbean. Iam confident
that he willbe able to answer any questions that you might
have» I r J

Ihave taken the liberty to enclose, for your use, a
copy of House Resolution 4 30, the "«ándela Freedom Resolution.

Your interest in our work is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Geo. W. Crockett, Jr.
Member of Congress
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